
 

 
May 16, 2014 

 
To:  Department Chairs and Business Officers (via SBCHR-L, SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel 
   
Re:  July 1, 2014 Salary increase program for Faculty and other Academic  
  employees 
 
As Chancellor Henry Yang announced in his memo of March 27, the UC Board of 
Regents has approved a salary increase for faculty and other academic employees.   The 
three-percent increase for faculty and other academic employees will be effective July 1, 
2014, and will appear in the August 1, 2014 paycheck.   All non-represented faculty and 
other academic appointees are eligible for the increase.  Both the on-scale and off-scale 
components of salary will be subject to the salary increase.  Lecturers and Supervisors of 
Teacher Education, pursuant to the terms of their contract, will receive a three-percent 
increase as of July 1, 2014.  Represented Librarians will transition to a new salary 
structure in lieu of the 3% adjustment.   The July 1, 2014 salary scales are available at 
https://ap.ucsb.edu/compensation.and.benefits/ucsb.salary.scales  
 
Further details of the application and implementation of the range are attached.   Please 
note that the increase will be processed centrally.  In preparation for the processing, 
Departments are encouraged to enter all July 1, 2014 actions into PPS by June 30, 2014.  
Questions may be directed as follows: 
 
Temporary research series increases 
 Joanna Kettmann Joanna.kettmann@ucsb.edu x5048 
 
All other academic series 
 Karen Moreno karen.moreno@ucsb.edu x5429 or 
 Viktoriya Filippova Viktoriya.filippova@ucsb.edu x5428 
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